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AMERICAN®
ELECTRIC
POWI:'R American Electric Power
Chairman Todd A. Snitchler
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
January 10, 2014
RE: In the Matter of the Letter of Notification Application for the Melmore-Tiffin
\R(géﬁragsf‘;nii‘gs Center 138kV Line Improvement Project
(614) 716-2920 (P) Case No. 13-2009-EL-BLN
(614) 716-2950 (F)
yalami@aep.com Dear Chairman Snitchler:

Through this letter, AEP Ohio Transmission Company accepts all of the Staff
Recommended Conditions contained in the Staff Report of Investigation filed in the above-
referenced proceeding on January 8, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Yazen Alami
Yazen Alami
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